
WARWICK DISTRICT COUNCIL 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT AND PUBLIC INVOLEMENT IN HEALTH ACT 

2007 

COMMUNITY GOVERNANCE REVIEW - BARFORD/WASPERTON PARISH 
BOUNDARY 

Under the provisions of the above Act the District Council is empowered to 
undertake community governance reviews with a view to considering the 

electoral arrangements in the whole or part of its district. 

At the request of the Barford, Sherbourne and Wasperton Joint Parish Council 

the District has agreed to undertake a review with the following terms of 
reference: 

To review the Barford/Wasperton parish boundary between points A and B on 
the attached plan with a suggested amendment to show a revised boundary 
between points A and C on the plan. 
 

The proposed change of boundary is intended merely to transfer the properties 
which have been built since the boundary was last reviewed from the parish of 
Wasperton into the parish of Barford.  
 
As part of the review the Council are required to consult the local government 
electors for the area under review and any other person or body which appears to 
the Council to have an interest in the review. 
 
Anyone wishing to comment on the review should do so in writing to  
 

Gillian Friar  

Electoral Services Manager 

Riverside House 

Milverton Hill  

Leamington Spa 

CV32 5HZ 

 

Or by email to elections@warwickdc.gov.uk 

 

BY 8 AUGUST 2011 

 

Further information on the review can be obtained by contacting Mrs Friar. 

 

All representations received will be taken into account by the Council when 

considering what recommendation(s) to make following the review. 

 

 

 

Chris Elliott 

Returning Officer & Electoral Registration Officer  


